
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

November 30, 2020

Attn: Eric van Doorn
Intelligent Automation, Inc.
15400 Calhoun Drive Suite 100     
Rockville, MD 20855
United States

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Eric van Doorn,

This refers to application, File No.   0075-EX-PN-2020, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  In
accordance with the FCC CFR 47 Part 5.304, the proposed geographic area of operation has to be
owned and in control of the applicant (licensee). Your request does not comply with the rules. A
conventional experimental application may be suitable for your operation.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     58778

                  Sincerely,

       Anthony Serafini
     Chief
     Experimental Licensing Branch


